
CONTACT 

PHONE: 

706-565-2960 

6015 Georgetown Drive 

Columbus, Georgia 31907 

Fax: (706) 565-2971 

Dedicated Principal 

Alonzo James 
 Dr. Alonzo James 

FOLLOW US: 

Facebook @Kendrickhighschool 

Instagram @khscherokees 

Twitter @KendrickHigh 

 “IT’S GREAT TO BE A CHEROKEE” 

Dear Kendrick High School Parents and Students: 

I would like to welcome you to the 2023 – 2024 school year, especially our class of 
2027.  Summer has come and gone and now is the time to continue with the 
excellent traditions of Kendrick High School, as well as to introduce exciting new 

programs and personnel. Our dedicated staff has been working hard to ensure 

that we have a successful school year. At this time of the year, there is great 

anticipation of what is to come and we are extremely excited to have the 

opportunity to work with the students here at Kendrick High School.  

VERIFICATION DAY – Wednesday August 2nd 9:00 AM – 7:00 PM

(9th Grade 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM) (12th Grade 2:00 PM – 7:00 PM)      
Thursday August 3rd 9:00 AM – 7:00 PM

(10th Grade 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM) (11th Grade 2:00 PM – 7:00 PM)  

Freshmen Orientation Thursday July 27th 6:00 PM KHS Auditorium

August 8th will be the first day of school

• All Kendrick High School students are required to purchase a locker.

Lockers will be sold on verification day and the first week of school
for $20.  Students cannot share lockers.  Book bags, oversized bags

and purses will not be allowed in the classrooms during the school

year.

Breakfast will be served in the cafeteria beginning at 8:15 AM each 
morning.  All students not eating breakfast will report to the gym 
until the 1st Bell at 8:40.

1st Bell 8:40
1st Period 8:45 - 9:35
2nd Period 9:40 - 10:30
3rd Period 10:35 - 11:25
4th Period/Lunch 11:30 - 1:15 
1st lunch 11:32 - 11:56 
2nd lunch 11:59 - 12:23 
3rd lunch 12:25 - 12:49 
4th lunch 12:51 – 1:15

 5th Period 1:20 – 2:10 
6th Period 2:15– 3:05 
7th Period 3:10 - 4:00
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